
 

 

 

 

 

 
DEPARTMENT SCHOOL OF PHARMACY  

NOTICE 
__________________________________________________________________________ 

No: AJU/SOHAS/202/24                                                     Date 3rd September 2024 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

It is hereby notified to all the D. Pharm students of School of Pharmacy those who 

have taken admission in 2024 that the fresher meet (ROOBAROO) will be organised 

in the department on 14th September 2024.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dean 

School of Pharmacy 

Copy to  
Office of the Registrar 
IQAC 
Class Coordinators 
Academic Coordinator 
ERP Coordinator 
In charge website 

  Office Record 
Student Whatsapp group 

 


